VSWGA Board Meeting
Video conference 5/5/2020

Meeting:	Videoconference Board Meeting
Date/Time:	May 5, 2020 


Board and Committee Members Present:
Sis Capeless, Sue Fox, Jo Allsopp, Dana Cassidy, Chris Johnson, Jen Farrington, Sarah Lee, Cathy Neff, Linda Jane Parson, Pam Boyd, Kathy Sikora  Absent: Mary Ann Athanas, Lauri Brown

Call To Order 4:00 PM

State Days
Plan regular opening for May 26, 2020.  Stowe only course.  Woodstock will be rescheduled.
Courses from May 19, Quechee rescheduled to Monday Aug. 17, CCVT to Monday Sept 14
No scorecards, no touching.  We will be asking clubs what players might have to bring to the course.  Guideline practices to be determined.

Member Club Dues
After discussion VSWGA has decided to continue with plan to charge half for the 18 hole courses, with adjusted amounts for 9, 36, 27 hole courses as well. VGA charging full amount but giving clubs longer to pay.  We will send out updated bills with handbook to courses.

Survey Summary 
See attached.  Pam Boyd summarized the results of the survey.  One often mentioned topic was attracting new members.  Discussed methods that might be used.

Chris moved to adjourn. Sue second.

Adjourn 5:00 PM

Next meeting: May 19, 2020 4:00 PM


Addendum 5/12/20 – Executive committee
VSWGA emails will go out twice weekly to update on the Guidelines and Practices for course play.  Jen Farrington will send out most updated guidelines for upcoming first state day.


